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During FY20, North Carolina has suffered the repercussions and threats of a
global pandemic. Early care and education has been deemed the essential
service that it is, but the impact to the field from COVID-19 has been and will
be significant.

While the long-term impact is not yet known, what is clear is that many
programs have stepped up to the plate to provide services to other essential
personnel and their families, putting their own lives at risk in the process. They
are always the workforce behind the workforce, but that has never been more
true than it is today.

The frontline professionals that have worked to help people through this crisis
could not have done so without early educators. Our society's growing
awareness that the child care workforce meets critical needs has resulted in
calls for higher compensation. The Child Care WAGE$® Program is one option
for getting these increases into the hands of early educators.
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